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Flash Back

• This week is Road Safety week and children will be 
learning more about how to keep themselves safe 
around roads. Look out for our Road Safety 
Ambassadors with Miss Proctor outside school!

• Our teachers have now received their brand new 
iPads and will be uploading much more frequently to 
the school twitter page. You’ll notice less being shared 
on this newsletter in the coming weeks, and much 
more on Twitter, including sports events and children’s 
learning. Make sure to follow @WickNorthPS so that you 
don’t miss anything!

• On Monday evening each week, members of our 
school’s SLT (Senior Leadership Team) will be around in 
the KS2 hall for you to drop in and speak to. If you have 
any concerns, ideas on how we can improve as a 
school or work better with our local community or 
indeed anything else you’d like to discuss with us, 
come and see us. The exterior door to the hall will be 
open between Y4 and Y6 classrooms between 3.15 
and 3.45 each week, starting tonight. 

• We’re looking to create a parent group, to help us 
review our current communication methods and we’d 
love your opinions. We’d like to meet with a group of 
parents in the coming weeks to gather your 
perspective, so that we can make changes for the 
better. More information to follow…

• PTA update:

• We are having a pre-loved Christmas jumper 
stall at the Xmas fayre. If you have a Christmas 
jumper you would like to donate please drop 
off at reception .

• The Wickersley Northfield Xmas bake off is 
back! We are holding a bake off competition 
with all bakes being sold at the Xmas fayre. 
More details to follow!

• We will be having Christmas Raffle again this 
year. Tickets will be on sale soon.

• We are asking for donations for the tombola at 
the Xmas fayre. If you can donate sweets/ 
chocolates/ gift sets etc that would be much 
appreciated.

• Finally a huge thank you to everyone who 
supported the Halloween discos. We raised 
£701 which will be used to buy some new 
playtime sports equipment.

Looking Ahead

Well done to our winning class, 2LT, with 99.4% this 
week. 

Attendance

• Last week was anti bullying week – the children learnt 
more about how they can support one another and 
thought about what their anti-bullying ‘superpower’ 
would be!

• Thank you for your support with our Children in Need 
fundraising. We loved seeing all of the children in PJs 
on Friday! We raised £186!

• It was brilliant to see so many parents in school last 
week for Maths and Reading sessions. Make sure to 
check your child’s Google Classroom so that you don’t 
miss invites to share in your children’s learning. 

• Our U11 netball team lost by just 3 points against 
Badsley but it was a very close game ending 10-13.  

• A group of children attended Sports Hall Athletics and 
our school came 2nd with 98 points!



Dates for your diary

Monday 20th November – U7 Matball at St Anns
Thursday 23rd November – U11 Netball at St Anns
Friday 24th November – Y1 Parent Wreath Making

Monday 27th November – U9 Boys football at WNP
Monday 27th November – Wednesday 6th December – Y5 Bikeability
Wednesday 29th November - Friday 1st December – Y6 at Robinwood
Wednesday 29th November – Adult Wreath Making Workshop 3.30pm
Thursday 30th November – U11 Netball at WNP
Friday 1st December – Choir singing at Wickersley Courtyard 4pm

Monday 4th December – PTA Christmas Fayre
Tuesday 5th December – Choir singing at Wickersley Library 2.30pm
Thursday 7th December – U11 Netball at East Dene
Friday 8th December – Christmas Dinner Day and Jumper Day

Tuesday 12th December – EYFS Christmas Performance 9.30am
Tuesday 12th December – KS1 Christmas Performance 2.00pm
Wednesday 13th December – KS1 Christmas Performance 9.30am
Wednesday 13th December – EYFS Christmas Performance 2.30pm
Thursday 14th December – U11 Netball at Whiston Worrygoose
Thursday 14th December – Christmas Choir Singing Outside 3.45pm

Monday 18th December – F2L and F1 Bling a Bauble Parent Craft Workshop – 2.30pm
Tuesday 18th December – F2M and F1 Bling a Bauble Parent Craft Workshop – 8.45
Tuesday 19th December – Y5 Christmas Performance 9.30am
Tuesday 19th December – Y4 Christmas Performance 2.30pm
Wednesday 20th December – Y3 Christmas Performance 9.30am
Wednesday 20th December – EYFS Christmas Party (in class) and Buffet Lunch
Wednesday 20th December – Y6 Performance 2pm 
Thursday 21st December – KS1 Party (in class) and Buffet Lunch
Friday 22nd December – KS2 Party (in class) and Buffet Lunch
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